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Comments: The biggest improvement in my opinion is to extend the National Forest Service Campgrounds such

as Tate Branch, Sandy Bottom, etc. to being open year round.  There is plenty of good weather during the winter

months that makes camping in Georgia's USNF Campgrounds a treasure for fisherman, hunters, hikers and

those who just love to camp.  It belongs to the tax payers so let them enjoy it any time of year. I also really think

rangers should be responsible for payment collection boxes and take the management out of the hands of a

private company in order to keep daily camping fees as low as possible.  Also would like to see rangers patrol the

campgrounds more frequently.


